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1. CONTINUE to push for Housing First. Mobilize the citizens of Prince George 
to advocate to Provincial and Federal Authorities (i.e. BC Housing, Northern 
Health) for a safer, cleaner and more inclusive PG.     
 

2. Engage in a CONSULTATIVE process that includes people for whom the 
bylaw will have greatest impact:  those without living rooms. 
 

3. Create, promote and use a THEORY OF CHANGE for how Prince George will 
become a safer, clearer and more inclusive PG.  This will require a 
collaborative process across diverse stakeholders. We can help! 

 
4. Educate the public on the systemic and structural conditions that create 

and maintain homelessness.  Complaint-based policing leads to greater 
chaos:  it creates greater conflict and drives criminal behavior.   
 

5. Divert funding towards psycho-social and community-based programming.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Together We Stand for a Safe, Clean, and Inclusive Prince George 

 


